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To whom it may concern,  

I am writing on behalf of the members of the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 77 in Yorkton to express our 

unwavering support for the Canadian Fallen Heroes Foundation. We have been deeply impressed by the 

Foundation's dedication and commitment to honoring the memory of our fallen heroes, and we are 

honored to stand in solidarity with your important mission. 

The Canadian Fallen Heroes Foundation has played a pivotal role in ensuring that the sacrifices made by 

our brave men and women in uniform are never forgotten. Your tireless efforts to commemorate their 

valor and promote awareness about the price of freedom have not gone unnoticed. 

The Royal Canadian Legion proudly displays fifteen plaques provided to our branch by the foundation, 

and we believe that the work of the Canadian Fallen Heroes Foundation aligns perfectly with our mission 

to remember, advocate for, and support those who have served our great nation. Your initiative to create 

and distribute memorial plaques, commemorating the lives and telling the stores of fallen heroes is 

crucial in preserving the legacy of our military personnel. 

We are pleased to endorse the Canadian Fallen Heroes Foundation and pledge our support in any way 

possible. We look forward to continuing to work together in the pursuit of a shared goal—to ensure that 

the sacrifices made by our fallen heroes are never forgotten so that their names live of forever. 

Please consider the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 77 a dedicated partner in your noble endeavors. We 

are prepared to collaborate with your organization in various ways, whether through fundraising 

activities, volunteering, or promoting your cause within our community. 

Thank you for your steadfast commitment to honoring the memory of our fallen heroes. We recognize 

the importance of your work and stand ready to assist you in achieving your mission. 

If there are any specific ways in which you believe we can further support your organization, please do 

not hesitate to reach out. We look forward to continuing our partnership and working together to ensure 

that the sacrifices of our Canadian heroes are remembered and celebrated with the dignity and respect 

they deserve. 

With the utmost respect and support, 

 

Brittany Johnson 

President 

RCL Branch 77 

Yorkton SK 
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